
 

 
 
Dear NCAA Membership: 
 
As we kick off another great season of college golf, we here at Golfstat would like to take a 
moment to reach out and provide our contact information, so you know our team, and who you 
can contact throughout the season as questions come up. 
 
From the time my dad started Golfstat, to the time he passed, everybody knew that if you had a 
question about Golfstat, whatever it may be, you could contact Mark Laesch.  You knew you 
had a direct line. 
 
We’ve had to adapt in moving forward, but we are here to ensure that you still have that direct 
communication, and always know who you can call, if you have a question. 
 
Mail@golfstat.com is still the best way to reach us for general Registration, Statistics, Scoring 
and Rankings support questions.  You can also call our office line at 309-828-6430.   
 
However, we want to introduce some of our core team members, and provide our numbers, so 
you know you can always reach out directly to us, as well. 
 
Ali Szafranski, Director – ali@golfstat.com; 314-856-3399 
Marcus El, Director – marcus@golfstat.com; 317-292-3418 
Brian Laesch, President – brian@golfstat.com; 310-617-9710 
 
Ali and Marcus will be your best first contact for any Golfstat support questions (Scoring, Live 
Scoring, Online Statistics, Rankings).  Also, please feel free to contact me with any Golfstat 
questions as well. 
 
Our goal is to make sure we are always providing the absolute best service and support possible 
for college golf, and you know who to contact, as needed.  Thank you for all you do, and we are 
excited for another season of college golf. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Brian Laesch 
President, Golfstat 
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